# **Roads Committee Meeting**

## **Boston Heights Town Hall**

October 19, 2015 5:00PM

Attendees: Mayor Goncy, Superintendent Pickering, Councilmen Polyak, Miller & Fenn

### 1. Road superintendent Report

Park has been winterized

New parking area West of the Town Hall has been completed

Ditching work on Richard Road

Salt has been ordered

Cleaned and rearranged storage yard to increase storage capacity

Monday Leaf Pickup program scheduled to start shortly

### 2. Engineer Report

Water lines will start October 21 on Beverly Rd.

Remaining streets will be done on a monthly basis

### 3. Park Board to prepare a list of the improvements for the Park for 2016

#### 4. Other Items

Discussed potential routes for future Bike Trail from Hike/Bike Trail to Hudson

Councilman Polyak will keep the committee informed of the progress

Ronald Fenn, Chairman